Steven Sepe
L

From: Diane Goldsmith <dianegold49@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 4.42 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Cc: Rep. Azzinaro, Samuel A; Sen. Gu, Victoria
Subject: Support H-5515

| am writing to urge you to advance H-5515. This bill supports democracy by removing the arbitrary 30 day voter
registration deadline. Rhode Island is best served by ensuring that all eligible voters can participate in our elections.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Diane J. Goldsmith
73 Shore Rd
Westerly, Rl 02891



